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Christmas Concert, Snowmen & Cookies 

Ho! Ho! Ho! What a festive week we have had! A Christmas 

concert, Christmas lunch and a Christmas party!  

Acorn and Cherry class learned about Christmas and sang 

some songs too. Lilac Room baked and iced ‘Twinkle Twinkle 

Little Star’ cookies, whilst Magnolia enjoyed a snowman 

themed week, including their favourite snowman, Olaf 

(created by Becca) and their very own painted  

hanging snowmen! 

We would like to say a BIG thank you to all the parents,  

who came to watch our sing-a-long concert! 

Thank you for all our  wonderful presents and cards too! 

We hope you all have a lovely, restful break with  

friends and family. See you in January! 

Best Wishes, The Nursery Team  

… and a Happy New Year! 

We Wish you a Merry Christmas 


